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Mr. Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P.S.
Franklin County Engineer’s Office
970 Dublin Road

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Georgesville Road (DOPW #10-046)
Dear Mr. Ringle:

The City of Columbus, Division of Power and Water (DOPW) has reviewed the Stage 1
construction drawings for the Georgesville Roadway project and the associated impacts to the
existing water main, It is recommended that the 20-inch water main be replaced due to the
reduction in cover expected by the project. We have received the engineering proposal for the
design of the replacement water main. The design will consist of replacing the 20-inch main
with a new 24-inch main from Broad Street to the railroad, located approximately 3,800 linear
feet south of Broad Street.

Based on this scope of work, the DOPW is in agreement with the scope of the design which
includes a design fee of $45,000. The City agrees to reimburse the Franklin County Engineer’s
Office for the design and construction of this water main contingent upon approval by the
Columbus City Council. The City will move forward with legislation to reimburse Franklin
County once the construction contract has been awarded and the bid amount for the water work
has been determined. After Council approval, an agreement will need to be initiated between
both parties. Once the project is complete and all quantities are finalized, we ask you to submit
an invoice for this work along with a record plan of the as-constructed location. Upon receipt of
these items, the City will reimburse Franklin County for the invoiced amount.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Danella Pettenski, Water Distribution
Engineering Section Manager, at 645-7677.

Sincerely,
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Richard C. Westerfield, P.E, Ph.D.
Administrator, Division of Power and Water

ce: File 10-046
Cornell Robertson, P.E., P.S., FCEO
Danella Pettenski, P.E., DPU/DOPW-Water
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